GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL: INDIRA GANDHI GOVT. COLLEGE
T E Z U

No.IGGC/CIR/2022-23 /3 < Dated Tezu, the 30™ Sept’ 2024

NOTICE

IT HAS BEEN OBSERVED THAT SEVERAL STUDENTS ARE
PARKING THEIR VEHICLES HAPHAZARDLY WITHIN THE NO PARKING ZONE
NEAR THE ENTRY GATE. THIS IMPROPER PARKING IS CAUSING
INCONVENIENCE TO FACULTY MEMBER, NON-TEACHING STAFF, STUDENT
AND VISITORS, WHO RELY ON CLEAR ACCESS TO THE PREMISES.

AS RESPONSIBLE AND EDUCATED MEMBER OF COLLEGE
COMMUNITY, IT IS EXPECTED THAT ALL STUDENTS DEMONSTRATE
PROPER BEHAVIOR, INCLUDING FOLLOWING PARKING REGULATIONS.
PARKING IN UNAUTHORIZED AREA NOT ONLY DISRUPTS SMOOTH
FUNCTIONING OF COLLEGE OPERATIONS BUT ALSO REFLECTS POORLY ON
THE DISCIPLINE OF OUR STUDENTS.

THEREFORE, ALL THE STUDENTS ARE HEREBY INSTRUCTED TO:-

1. AVOID PARKING IN NO PARKING AREA NEAR THE ENTRY GATE OF
ACADEMIC BLOCK

2. NO ENTRY OF STUDENTS VEHICLE INSIDE ACADEMIC BLOCK

FAILURE TO ADHERE TO THIS NOTICE WILL RESULT IN STRICT
ACTION INCLUDING DISCIPLINARY MEASURES.

LET US CONTRIBUTE TO MAINTAINING AN ORDERLY AND
RESPECTFUL CAMPUS ENVIRONMENT.
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